
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

  
January 2025 
 
Hello Central Region, 
 
I would like to say Merry Christmas and Happy New Year to each and everyone of you. I 
hope you all had a blessed holiday and are ready for the New Year. 
 
I’m excited about this year! I’m looking forward to working with you all and getting to 
learn more about you and your clubs. I want you all to know I’m here to help, listen, 
guide, and to achieve your goals in your clubs. Please let me know how I can assist you. I 
want to see your club and our organization grow this year.  
 
I first want to start off by saying “Thank You” to Michelle Burgard, 2024 Central Region 
Director, for all her hard work and dedication she has put forth for our region and 
ADDC. She has done an excellent job as our director. A round of applause is in order. I 
also want to say “Thank you, Michelle, for offering to take on the role as our Central 
Region Treasurer.”  
 
The ADDC Budget & Planning meeting will be on Saturday, January 25th, and will be 
held via Zoom. Please send me any questions, concerns or information you would like to 
have brought to the Board during this meeting. Please have your questions or comments 
to me by the end of the day January 17th, so I can include them in my notes.  
 
We still need a few more volunteers to serve as a regional representative on the following 
committees: Club Bylaws, Tax Exempt, Contest, Leadership, and Marketing. I want to 
thank the members who have already volunteered to serve as a regional rep. This is a 
perfect opportunity to learn more about this organization, learn about yourself, and grow 
as a person. If you are interested in serving and not sure which committee would best 
suit you. Please reach out to me or another member and speak with them and see what 
each committee consists of, we would love to work with you.  
 
Congratulations are in order to the new 2025 Presidents and Officers. Presidents, please 
make sure the New Club Officer Form ADO-31 has been completed and submitted to 
ADO and me immediately after your Club Officer Installation. Program reports will need 
to be submitted one week after your monthly meeting to Diana Walker of the Wichita 
Falls Club at. DWalker@sjoc.net 
 
Mark your calendars! The 2025 Central Region Meeting will be hosted by the Tulsa Club 
in Tulsa, Oklahoma, April 25th and 26th. More information will come soon. Please offer a 
helping hand to the Tulsa Club, to see if there is anything that you might be able to assist 
them with. I know they would greatly appreciate the help.  
 
Please don’t hesitate to contact me anytime or for any reason. If I miss your call, I will get 
back to you as soon as possible.  
 
Thank you again for your support and hard work this coming year. 
 
Nichole Harney 
2025 Central Region Director 
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PRESIDENT  
Kathy Martin 
Acadian Ambulance 
Service, Inc. 
 
PRESIDENT ELECT 
Evelyn Green 
GBC Minerals 
 
SECRETARY 
Heather Woods 
Whiptail Midstream 
 
TREASURER 
Christina Forth 
 
 
IMMEDIATE PAST 
PRESIDENT  
Wendy Sparks 
Carl E. Gungoll Expl. LLC 
 
 
PARLIAMENTARIAN 
Judi Adams 
Retired 
 
CENTRAL REGION 
DIRECTOR 
Nichole Harney 
Cobra Oil and Gas Co. 
 
NORTHEAST REGION 
DIRECTOR 
Emily VanHaaften 
Simple Desk LLC 
 
SOUTHEAST REGION 
DIRECTOR 
Jennifer Accardo 
Smith Mason & Co. 
 
WEST REGION 
DIRECTOR 
Wanda Guenther 

Lone Wolf Enterprises 
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